
 
 

 

  

 

The Pei-Ling Chan Presidential Scholarship 
 

 

The Pei-Ling Chan Presidential Scholarship is awarded to a full-time incoming freshman and is based on academic 

merit, citizenship, and leadership potential.  

 

Established in 1996, the scholarship was established with the support of Dr. and Mrs. C.H. (Tony) Chan of 

Huntsville and their family.  The scholarship is named in loving memory of Dr. Chan’s father, Pei-Ling Chan, who 

was one of China’s largest distributors and manufacturers of paper products.  This scholarship helps sustain the 

positive, important impacts that Pei-Ling Chan and his family have had on people’s lives.   

 

This scholarship is renewable for up to three additional years.  The student must maintain a full-time course load 

(12 credit hours) each semester.  In addition, recipients must complete a total of 24 credit hours each academic year 

and have a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher to be eligible for renewal of this award.  

 

 


